
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 7:53:27 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 8:56 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Anne Diotte

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am very saddened and frustrated to learn of additional costs that will be borne by the customer when your senior
administrators are pocketing millions of dollars in wages, income and benefits:  not only at  Hydro One itself but
also at the level of the Ontario Energy Board.

Having a small cottage where it costs a hundreds of dollars a  for "delivery charges and administration"  during
months when there is no electricity being delivered is ludicrous.  I don't understand the premise of charges for
distribution when it isn't happening? Now to advise us that the cost will increase is again ludicrous.

-- Attachment --




